Happy Holidays!

For the last parent letter of 2009

I decided to highlight our 5th grade year by numbers!!

180 - the number of Daily Oral Language sentences we have edited

16 - the number of weeks that Friday Folders have been signed by our super supportive parents. Thank you!!

18 - the number of charming students in the class of 2017

4 - the number of letters we have written to our Sheffield Care Center Pen Pals

6 - the number of Pillars of Character that we will focus on this year. They include: Respect, Fairness, Responsibility, Trustworthiness, Caring, and Citizenship.

20 - the number of Kindergarten Book Buddies that we enjoy reading to each month

10 - the number of days that students have for winter break so they can Relax, Rejuvenate, and Read!!!

Countless- the number of times I have enjoyed having the opportunity to teach your child.

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Mrs. Schaefer and Mr. Simmons

